
​S.Res.2021.20

Open Up Bush Study Rooms

SPONSOR(S): Kyla Snow, Jack Gabriel, and Akheem Mitchell

DATE: April 7, 2021

Whereas:​The Bush Science Center study rooms have been closed and filled with miscellaneous
equipment since the beginning of the COVID-19 virus.

Whereas:​Rollins College should support students who come to campus to avoid distractions
when studying and prefer a socially distanced study room.

Whereas: Study rooms have been extremely hard to find and competitive to reserve, especially
during exam weeks.

Whereas: Many off campus and residential students alike struggle to find spaces to quietly
study.

Whereas: Many study spots on campus are limited due to social distancing and testing
accommodations.

Be it Hereby Resolved, The Student Government Association of Rollins College will:
(1) Suggest to the College administration to open up the Bush study rooms during the final exam
week in the Spring 2021 semester and continue into the 2021-2022 school year.
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